INDIANA UNIVERSITY PURDUE UNIVERSITY AT FORT WAYNE

MEMORANDUM

TO: The Senate

FROM: Arthur Finco, Chair

University Resources Policy Committee

DATE: March 23, 1987

SUBJ: Revisions in Parking--for information only

At its meeting of February 18, 1987, the University Resources Policy Committee approved the following changes in "A/B/Visitor" parking. These changes are effective with the Fall Semester, 1987.

- 1. Lot 11 will become all "A" all of the time except for some visitor parking at the west end.
- 2. Lots 6 and 9 will become "A/B" after 5 p.m.
- 3. Spaces currently designated as "A" parking in lot 7 will remain "A" all of the time.
- 4. The visitor parking will be removed from lot 10 and those spaces will become "A/B" spaces.

